
 
 
 
 
 
November 30, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 726 
Re: PacerMex Gateway Service Restructuring 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
PacerMex Gateway Service to end: 
 
Effective January 1, 2006, Pacer Stacktrain announces the cancellation of the PacerMex 
Gateway service which currently provides doublestack service between Laredo, Texas 
and Cuautitlan, Mexico. 
 
As of January 1st 2006, the fleet that Pacer Stacktrain had dedicated to the Gateway 
service will be reincorporated into our other services. This restructuring of the Gateway 
service was required in order to improve the overall service and operational efficiency of 
our PacerMex services. 
 
 
PacerMex OneStop, NonStop and PacerMex Door Services will continue:  
 
For shipments that originate in the interior United States destined for Mexico, Pacer 
Stacktrain will continue to offer the services that make your Mexico connections safe, 
smooth and secure:    

• PacerMex OneStop – Ship to Laredo via Pacer Stacktrain, keep border 
inspections in the hands of your preferred customs broker, then continue via 
Pacer Stacktrain to inland Mexico 

• PacerMex NonStop – Ship from the United States via Pacer Stacktrain direct 
to your final Mexico destination bypassing border congestion with pre-
approved customs clearance 

• PacerMex Door – Ship to Laredo via Pacer Stacktrain and take advantage of 
Pacer’s integrated, single-bill door delivery service to select Mexico cities  

 
Pacer Stacktrain appreciates your continued support of our Mexico Services and looks 
forward to meeting your needs in the future.  
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative.  
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